Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Deadline: 1/17/17 12:00 noon

commentletters
[

10-30-16

Begin forwarded message:

From: <ktreon@att.net>

Date: October 30, 2016 at 5:27:18 PM PDT

To: "Felicia.Marcus@waterboards.ca.gov" <Felicia.Marcus@waterboards.ca.gov>
Subject: Water Grab

Felicia Macrus:

Clearly, our state’s water board is more than willing to sacrifice the Central Valley for the
benefit of the L.A. area. Our areas dams were built to protect against drought and to help
preserve our falling water table.

Our area has been warking hard to conserve water. When 1 go to the L.A. area | do not see the
kind of water conservation that | see here. Are you on the states water board or L.A.s water
board?

Kathy Treon

Sent from Windows Mail



